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Virginia High School Coaches Association

Mike Smith, Executive Director
38 Wine Street ¢ Hampton, Virginia 23669
Office: (757) 723-3330 ¢ Fax: (757) 325-9700 ¢ Cell: (757) 303-1172

May 6, 2016

TO: ATHLETIC DIRECTORS

RE: VIRGINIA HIGH SCHOOL HALL OF FAME

Dear Sir/Madam:

Recently, you may have received a letter from the Virginia High School League (VHSL) in reference to the
Virginia High School Hall of Fame. Contrary to the information contained in that letter, I would like to inform
you that the Virginia High School Coaches Association (VHSCA)) is still active in the Virginia High School
Hall of Fame.

The VHSCA initiated the Hall of Fame’s originality and will continue participating in the selection of athletes
and coaches for induction into the Virginia High School Hall of Fame. We are currently in the process of

screening the applicants submitted for selection and we will be announcing our selections on June 1, 2016.

If there is any change in the method of the procedure of selection, we will notify you immediately. If you have
any questions or if I may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,
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Michael L. Smith

www.vhscainc.com




